DRAKE UNIVERSITY DES MOINES II, IOWA

H. G. HARMON

October 21, 1959

Mr. Richard Ramette Secretary-Treasurer of MACTLAC Carlton College Northfield, Minnesota

Dear Mr. Ramette:

The faculty of the Department of Chemistry in the College of Liberal Arts of this University joins me in this invitation to the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to hold its annual meeting on the Drake campus in the autumn of 1962.

It is my understanding that this is an honor which we have not had, at least for several years. We believe our facilities to be adequate to the occasion. It would give us genuine pleasure if we might be host to this distinguished organization. We will do all within our power to make your stay here pleasant and profitable to each member.

Sincerely, Januare:

Manchester College

Borth Manchester, Indiana

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 21, 1959

Dr. Richard W. Ramette
Secretary-Treasurer
Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers
in Liberal Arts Colleges
Carleton College
Northfield, Minnesota

Dear Dr. Ramette:

I note that you have not yet decided on a location for the 1962 meeting of your association. On behalf of Manchester College I wish to invite you to meet on our campus for your 1962 meeting. Our chemistry teachers have been enthusiastic about the work that your association has been doing through the years, and it would be a distinct pleasure for us to serve as hosts for your meeting.

It also seems to me that this would be an appropriate time for you to visit Manchester College. We have just completed our new Hall of Science and expect to dedicate this building in April of 1960. We would be delighted to have you see these new facilities here at the college.

Sincerely yours,

A. Blair Helman

President

ABH:wem

December 17, 1959

Dr. J. W. Mlvisaker, President Luther College Decorah, Towa

Cear Or. Thvisaker:

This is to accombedge receipt of your kind invitation to the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to hold our annual meeting at Luther College in 1962.

I shall be happy to place your letter on file and to present it at our next pecting of the executive counities.

Sincerely,

Milliam a. Deskin, Secretary

H D:d

LUTHER COLLEGE

DECORAH, IOWA

Office of the President

December 11, 1959

Dear Dr. Deskin:

The head of the Chemistry Department at Luther College has recommended to me that the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges be invited to have the annual meeting at Luther College in 1962. In accordance with this recommendation I am extending the invitation to you.

Luther College will be pleased to be host to the convention in that year. A new hall of science will have been completed the year previous and we can therefore be proper hosts. We think too that the chemistry teachers in attendance at such a convention will be interested in seeing the new science facilities here.

Will you be so kind as to direct this invitation to the proper committee.

Cordially yours,

. W. Ylvisaker

JWY:cd

Dr. William Deskin, Secretary
Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers
in Liberal Arts Colleges
Cornell College
Mount Vernon, Iowa

January 8, 1959

Carleton College, Northfield, Minnesota

President Russell D. Cole Cornell College Mount Vernon, Iova

Dear President Cole:

Thank you very much for your cordial invitation to NACTIAG. The idea of meeting on your campus in 1961 is certainly an appealing one.

Action on this matter will be taken next October when we have our annual meeting in Valparaise, Indiana. At that time the executive council will consider the geographical spread of recent meeting locations. Our policy is to alternate between fringe and central locations for meetings, so that all of our members in the seven state area will have regular chances to attend without traveling too far.

Your interest in MACTLAC is greatly appreciated.

Dincerely,

Richard W. Remette

RWR:gi

MILWAUKEE-DOWNER COLLEGE

2512 EAST HARTFORD AVENUE MILWAUKEE 11, WISCONSIN

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 16, 1959

Mr. Richard W. Ramette Carleton College Northfield, Minnesota

Attention: Executive Council of Midwestern Association of

Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges

Dear Mr. Ramette:

Milwaukee-Downer College would like to extend a very cordial invitation to the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to hold its fall meeting in 1962 or 1963 on our campus. We would be happy to provide dining and meeting room facilities and the College is located just fifteen minutes from the downtown area where ample housing should be available.

We shall look forward to hearing from you and hope you will find it possible to accept our invitation.

Sincerely yours,

John B. Johnson, Jr.

JBJ/lv

1914 Callege me Enger in apistene!

Carleton College Northfield, Minnesote

19 October 1959

President John B. Johnson, Jr. Eilwanteo-Bowner College 2512 Test Hertford Avenue Milwantee II, Visconsin

Dear President Johnson:

Them you very much for your certical invitation to Mactice to hold the 1962 or 1963 meeting on your campus. I shall bring this before the executive committee at the coming meeting.

In deciding on locations for meetings we try to skip around from state to state so that all members have approximately equal opportunity to attend. It may be that we will delay the decision for 1962 until next fail, but I will let you know as soon as the situation is clear.

Once equin, those you for your interest.

Sincerely,

Richard W. Remette



October 20, 1959

Dear Sir:

I regret I will not be able to attend the meeting this year at Valparaiso. I had hoped I would be able to do this but I find I cannot spare the time. We are just now moving into our new Building.

Alma College would be happy to host a meeting of the Association. If this is not possible for 1962 we would like it to be considered a standing invitation for any date that may open in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Howard Potter

jp/HP